
Thankyou to all the families
who completed the recent
survey. We appreciate all

the positve and kind  
comments. 

 Throughout the newsletter
we hope that we have

answered any questions or
suggestions that you made. 
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EDUCATOR
NEWS

JUMPERS,
JACKETS AND
OTHER ITEMS

Reminders to all families
that as the weather gets
warmer, we always have

lots of jackets and
jumpers appearing in our

lost property. Please
remember to label all of

your children’s belongings
and make sure you check
our lost property basket.

This term we welcomed
two new green team

members. 
Vicki is our new Cultural

Educator. She brings with
her many years of

experience, and we look
forward to seeing

everything she has
planned.

Hannah brings a fun,
energetic and kind vibe to

our team. 

Term 3 has flown by, and what a fun-filled term it’s
been! From creative activities to outdoor adventures,
we’ve loved every moment spent with the children.

A big thank you to our families for your ongoing
support and to our wonderful EDUCATORS for making
each day special.

FAMILY SURVEY



 FROM the kitchen

As some of you may know, our Food
Officer Alison has returned this year
after being on maternity leave with

her twin girls. Alison is working
Thursday and Friday mornings and
afternoons and oversees kitchen
operations and menu planning.

Our menu is designed each term with
seasonal options where appropriate.

Our menu is displayed on our
website, near the sign in desk and on

the way into the building. We offer
breakfast (additional $4) and

afternoon tea so make sure to check
it out next time you are here. 

We are always mindful of children’s
allergies, intolerances and

cultural/religious dietary needs. We
always provide alternatives to cater

for all children. If you have any
suggestions for our menu we would

love you to share!

Each Friday we run Cooking Club
which is very popular with all the

children. We aim to program a variety
of foods, both sweet and savoury. It's
lovely to see the children so excited

to be involved.

Next term we will be running more  
in-depth cooking classes especially

for our Year 6 children. We are
currently consulting with them to

decide what we will make. Watch this
space.
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Last Day Term 3 -  Friday
26  September 2025 th

Pupil Free Day - Monday
13  October 2025th

First Day Term 4 - Tuesday
14  October 2025th
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Important
Dates for
FamilieS

Messages
from our

Admin Team

Casual Bookings

Casual bookings can be
made one week in advance.

You can make a casual
booking for the current

week and following week. 
 This is due to the large

number of children we have
attending our service.

If you have a casual booking
that is required on a regular

basis, you can apply for
permanent care.

Casual bookings can be made
by texting (preferred method)
or calling our admin mobile on

0490 023 661.

Casual care is subject to
availability.



The Green Team
Permanent Educators

Sue-anne
Coordinator

Nicky
Deputy Coordinator

Tanya
Assistant Coordinator

Fiona
Assistant Coordinator

Kate
Educational Leader

Melinda
HR/Administration

Rosie
Educator

Danni
Educator

Jack
Educator

Megs
Educator

Mia
Educator

Tia
Educator

Vicki
Educator

Alison
Food Officer



The Green Team
Casual Educators

Bella
Educator

Benji
Educator

Ciara
Educator

Eva
Educator

Hannah
Educator

Joel
Educator

Kylie
Educator

Lily
Educator

Maryanne
Educator

Oli
Educator

Sam
Educator

Zahra
Educator


